
   

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Boerne, Texas will hold a Public 
Hearing on November 10, 2020 at 6:00 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, located at 
Boerne City Hall, 447 N Main Street, Boerne, Texas, and; 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Planning and Zoning Commission of the City of Boerne, 
Texas will hold a Public Hearing on November 2, 2020 and November 16, 2020 at 6:00 
p.m., in the City Council Chambers, located at Boerne City Hall, 447 N Main Street, 
Boerne, to discuss the following: 
 

 
A. To consider the proposed adoption of the Unified Development Code, repealing and 

replacing all ordinances pertaining to land development, zoning and signage. 
 

 
All interested parties are encouraged to attend. 
 
s/s Lori A. Carroll 
     City Secretary 
 

NOTICE OF ASSISTANCE AT THE PUBLIC MEETINGS 
The Boerne City Hall is wheelchair accessible.  Access to the building and special parking are available at the north 
entrance of the building.  Requests for special services must be received forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting time 
by calling the City Secretary at 830-249-9511. 
 


